
BIRTHDAYS: None this week 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
22 May; Stephanie and John Goggins,  

24 May; Kay and Joe Puglisi. 

 

Tonight: Jarrod Flynn and Stephanie Lake CANCER COUNCIL 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: Rob Powell 

Fellowship: Andrea Tucker and Ali Tyquin 
 
Future Programs:  

 

29 May; Gareth Ward, ISRAEL TRIP 
Introduction: Trevor Schofield 
Vote of Thanks: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: Ross Wade and Dale Wilford 
 

JUNE IS ROTARY’S FELLOWSHIP MONTH 
 

5 June; MILITARY AND SURF LIFESAVING STORIES, 
Rex Russell 
Introduction: Glenn Rowen 
Vote of Thanks: Mikael Smith 
Fellowship: Cliff Workman and Glenn Wran 
 

12 June; MEMBERSHIP NIGHT with John Hozack 
Fellowship: Yvonne Young and Simon Brown 
 

17 June; BIRDS IN BACKYARDS, Yolanda Cozijn 
Introduction: Ian Tibbles 
Vote of Thanks: Andrea Tucker 
Fellowship: Robin Cantrill and George Chittick 
 
 

26 June; CLUB CHANGEOVER  
Same meeting venue 
6:30 for 7:00pm 
Two course meal, $40 per person 
Numbers to Ed Zonneveldt 
 
 
 

JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 

3 July; Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

10 July; TBA 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 15 May 2018 
 

President Phil Brown opened meeting welcoming members and guest speaker Dr Michael Davey and 
his wife Barbara to this special event, guests on the night were Deb Fondacaro, Liz Fondacaro, Jenny 
Cantrill, Sylvia Franklin, Rosa Smith, Jan Schirmer, Jean Crouch, Sandy & Grant Hanlow, Steve Nicholas, 
Jan Shalhoub, Kim Powell, Gordon Young and members of the public. 
  

The meeting was open to the general public to hear the interesting story of Dr Michael Davey travels around 
Australia raising money and awareness in Kids cancer. 
  

Michael’s motivation for the trip around Australia was Terry Fox who has been voted Canada’s inspiration 
man, raising over 12 million dollars for cancer research. 
  

As Dr Michael rode around Australia, he kept going as he raised $2.00 for every kilometre.  One goal was 
to produce a photo book of the photography of places around Australia.   
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 MAY IS ROTARY’S YOUTH SERVICE MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  

25-26 May  
Anytime Fitness; 
Treadmill Challenge - 
For Suicide Prevention 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 

2 Jun Sat 
4-6pm 

Army band – Show 
$20 concession - $25 
per person, $ 60 for 
family 2+2 

24 June BowelCare concludes 

26 June Tues 
Club Changeover 
$40 per head 
6:30 for 7:00pm 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

13 July Fri NAIDOC - Jumping 
Castle – Civic Centre 

11 Sep Tues Meeting at Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

17 Nov Sat 
9 to 9 

Relay For Life -12hours 
Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Michael’s ride started in Nowra and travelled north then across to Broome and heading south including 
Tasmania.  Michael gave a very interesting talk on his experiences as he rode through out, he did comedy 
acts in the roadhouse along the journey and collected donations in a bucket. 
 

Michael learnt how to ride with the road trains in central Australia.  He was amazed at the friendship and 
kindness offered to him and his wife, as he battled the elements.  Michael stated that he should have ridden 
5 – 6 weeks after he did due to heat in central Australia, though was amazed at the tail wind that followed 
him on his journey. 
 

Michael has published three books on his journey including a book of photographs of his journey and a 
biography on the journey.   
 

To assist Dr Michael Davey in his quest for raising money for Kids Cancer research, people attending the 
night purchased raffle tickets in a food hamper won by Bev Nicholas.  An auction was conducted by Rob 
Powell.  Items auction off were art works donated by LALC artist Leanne Barford, a Boiled Fruit cake made 
by Ali Tyquin and a Rich Fruit cake made by Yvonne Young and a mystery box of car products donated by 
Tony Fondacaro-Supercheap Auto Ulladulla.  Thank you to everyone who donated items on the night.  Over 
$1,000 was raised on the night. 
Thank you, Glenn Rowen for organising the night and the publicity. 
 

To learn more, visit these websites: www.jmichaeldavey.com.au and www.journeyofcharity.com.au 

 
 

Meeting Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 
 

24hrs TREADMILL CHALLENGE 25 -26 May from 3pm to 3pm encouraging members to donate time 
or to sponsor someone to the challenge.  Register = $1.00 for 1 minute - for suicide prevention.     
Want to join and walk for 15 minutes or longer; names on Tuesday 22 May at the meeting. 

 
 
 
 

Unfortunately, there will be no Bulletins on 12 June, 17 June and 3 July 2018 as I will be overseas. 
If any member would like to help, please contact Issa. 

 

 
 

ROTARY CONCERT - BAND OF THE ROYAL MILITARY COLLEGE 
At Ulladulla Civic Centre, Saturday, 2 June 2018 from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Tickets: Adult Single Unreserved Seating: $25.00  ------  Family of 4; Unreserved Seating: $60.00 
Pensioner/Student Single Unreserved Seat: $20.00 

All proceeds to Charity - Raising funds for Local Suicide Awareness and Prevention Programs. 
Theatre style set up - plenty of seating but unreserved. 

Tickets from ExServos; online, phone or in person. 
 

 
 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 

http://www.jmichaeldavey.com.au/
http://www.journeyofcharity.com.au/

